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Please read this for me

Maria Cruz, 1447 Miller Road

I would like to thank the administration for finally seeing the light about what the Sanitation employees, and some
of us residents had been saying for over a year about the reasons why the bulk collection was not working! And why
the overtime payroll was out of control. E-3 is just a first step, a very important one. There are at least 5 more of
these front loaders sitting I the yard and barely or not used. The time has come to make a decision to sell them
before they are so old that instead of losing about $1600 for each one we would have mayor losses!
The message is very clear, before listening to people who may or not have some other interests, the administration
should listen to the workers who use the equipment before making decisions that will cost the taxpayers a lot of
money. We could have saved over half a million dollars in overtime alone!  And almost one million on the
equipment!
Thanks!!!

Sent from my iPhone
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